


















THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY, & JOSEPH  

   

 

Capital Campaign is 
important and impactful 

to our Future 
If you haven't already  

PLEDGE TODAY!! 
 

Pledge any amount, for any amount of 
time, or make your one time  

payment today , make a  
difference tomorrow!! 

 
For more information visit  
https://stca.org/pledgepayments  

 
If you need assistance with stock  

transfer or Employee Match please  
contact the business  

office via email jessica.perez@dsj.org  
 
 

You still have time make your year 
end contribution for 2019 taxes! 

 
We are also accepting RMD  

contributions and are happy to 
help with the process! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Amount pledged:  
 

as of December 17, 2019  
$6,349,397.99 

 
Number of Pledges: 699  

 
Thank you for your generosity!! 

 
 
 
All the best  wishes to you and your loved 
ones this beginning of 2020! May you fill 
your new year with Joy, Love and Peace!  

 
 

- from the business office Jessica Perez 

             WEEKLY OFFERINGS 

Weekly Donations :                       Dec.14 & 15, 2019 
 
Weekend Masses                     $22,939.00 
 
Electronic Giving                      $  2,444.00  
 
Second Collection *                            $ 12,010.00              
 
Totals:                       $37,393.00 
 
*second collection (Capital Campaign- includes pay-
ments made) 



THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS, MARY, & JOSEPH  
 

St. Catherine School News 

APPLICATIONS FOR 2020-2021 
 

Applications for the 2020-2021 school year are  
available on the school website, 
www.stcatherinemh.org, under the Admissions 
tab. Please note the application deadline for kin-
dergarten was December 20.  Late applications 
will be accepted. Applications for grades 1-8 are 
due  March 4.  Kinder testing will take place in 
January with testing for grades 1-8 being held in 
March. 
 

The California Schools in the Diocese of San Jose, mindful 
of their mission to the love of Christ for all, admit students of 
any race, color, and  national and/or ethnic origin  to all the 
rights, privileges, programs and activities generally accord-
ed or made available to students at the schools.  The Catho-
lic Schools in the Diocese of San Jose do not unlawfully dis-
criminate on the basis of race, color, national and/or ethnic 
origin, age, sex or disability in administration of educational 
policies, scholarship and loan programs, athletic and other 
school-administered programs. 

Save the Date---eWaste Drive 
 
The next eWaste Drive sponsored by our Green 
Team will be Saturday, March 28.  Please save 
those appliances and tech items that you no 
longer use.  Help St. Catherine School and our 
environment at the same time.   
 
The money raised from this event will help fund 
ceiling replacement in the classrooms which will 
enhance energy efficiency for heating and cool-
ing the rooms, as well as improving acoustics.  
This is also a great opportunity to get parent 
hours or student service hours. Contact Karina 
Salinas at karinam7@aol.com. 

St. Catherine School will be closed through 
January 3 

for the Christmas Holiday. 
Classes resume Monday,  

January 6, 2020. 

Despite the rain, the St. Catherine Twirlers 
marched in the Morgan Hill Christmas Parade. 

Following the Twirlers was a float from the 
school depicting the Nativity. 

GRANDPARENTS/ 
 SPECIAL PERSONS DAY 
If you have a grandchild at St. Catherine 
School, mark your calendar for the morning of 
Wednesday, January 29.  Your grandchild will 
be inviting you just after the first of the year.  
Parents will RSVP for guests through a link sent 
on ParentSquare in early January.  For more 
information, contact Jeff Layne at 408-612-4213 
or jlayne@stcatherinemh.org. 

Our Savior is born 


